From: Jenny Lapham

To: <u>"sophie.cornish@stuff.co.nz"</u>

Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 Request

Date: Tuesday, 29 September 2020 11:54:00 a.m.

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Dear Sophie

I refer to your request below seeking information relating prosecutions for illegal dumping/fly tipping that the Council has undertaken since 2018 to 21 September 2020.

I advise that the Council has not prosecuted for any illegal dumping between 2018 to 21 September 2020.

Regards

Jennifer Lapham

Governance Support Officer Civic

P 03 4774000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 New Zealand www.dunedin.govt.nz

Received 21 September 2020